
2016 New Year Greetings 

 

 

Dear Beloved Brothers and Sisters 

Many greetings on this New Year Season of 2016. 

In May 2015 we had an unforgettable experience welcoming  

beloved True Mother in Vienna at the Celebration of the 50th Anniversary of 

Unification Movement in Europe. It was our great honor and privilege to be with 

you as Special Emissaries of True Mother  

to Europe on such meaningful occasion.  

When we visited your communities and nations we were so inspired  

by the testimonies about your historical sacrifices  

and absolute faith.  

For this coming New Year 2016, we will do our best to be  

a bridge between True Mother and local mission fields.  

We truly hope that all leaders and family members unite  

as one heart to realize the ideal of Chun Il Guk on this earth.  

May you and your family be always healthy and happy in  

the love of True Parents and achieve great victories  

in the mission of Tribal Messiahship. 

 

Sincerely 

No Hi Pak and Lan Young Moon 


